Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, February 19, 2020, 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: South Florida Water Management District, Fort Myers Service Center, 1st floor conference room, 2301 McGregor Blvd., Fort Myers, Florida

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, February 20, 2020, 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: South Florida Water Management District, Auditorium B-1, 3301 Gun Club Road, West Palm Beach, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Department is conducting two public meetings to provide information about the Department’s South Florida Canal Study and the findings of that study. An open discussion and time for public comments will be provided.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kaitlyn Sutton, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Water Quality Standards Program, MS #6511, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400, (850)245-8819 or email: Kaitlyn.sutton@FloridaDEP.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kaitlyn Sutton at (850)245-8819. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Kaitlyn Sutton at (850)245-8819 or via email: kaitlyn.sutton@FloridaDEP.gov.
